
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Circular 020/07 
 
 
16th November 2007 
 
 
 

Re: GMS Non Dispensing Fees claimed in September 2007 
 
 
Dear Pharmacist, 
 
Due to technical difficulties encountered during the payment process non-dispensing fees 
claimed in September 2007 were not processed. Such claims have now been updated and 
payment will issue with your October 2007 claims. The details of the claims paid will be 
reported on your October 2007 Detailed Payment Listing.  
 
Please accept my apologies for any inconvenience caused. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

  
 
Patrick Burke 
Assistant National Director 
Primary Care Reimbursement Service 

Seirbhísí Comhroinnte Náisiúnta Finance Shared Services  
   Seirbhís Aisíoca Príomhchúraim 
                Bealach amach 5 an M50                                                             

Primary Care Reimbursement Service 
Exit 5 , M50  

                          An Bóthar Thuaidh North Road   
Fionnghlas Finglas  

                    Baile Átha Cliath 11   Dublin 11  

Guthán: (01) 864 7100  Ph: (01) 864 7100  
Facs: (01) 834 3589  Fax: (01) 834 3589  


